
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
December 5, 2022 

   

Contract Ratified! 
 
Thank you to all who voted, your contract ratification vote passed! 
 
We will be signing the new agreement and passing out copies very soon. 
 
The 9% increase is retroactive to November 1st and you should see your increase on 
the last paycheck in December.  Please look at the new wage chart for your new hourly 
rate here. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Union 
Representative, Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, 
angie@opeiu8.org.  

 

  

 

https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Wage-Table-11.18.22-Update.pdf
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